CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04731-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:57 PM

To: '‘Amy Gysan'

Subject: RE: Docket # 160021-E1 FPL Rate Increase Request Should Be Denied

Good afternoon Ms. Gysan,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Amy Gysan [mailto:bearsden7@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:25 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket # 160021-E1 FPL Rate Increase Request Should Be Denied

To Whom It May Concern:

Docket #160021-E1

My name is Amelia Gysan. | live at 83250 Purple Martin Drive in Yulee, Fl 32097. As a customer of
FPL | am writing to raise my voice against the requested 1 billion + dollar increase requested by
FPL. Itis my understanding that the majority of this money will be given to investors and will not be
used to improve service to customers. A 20% increase in my bill will be a hardship to me and my
family. Taking money from my family to put into investors pockets with no benefit to my family
smacks of "taxation without representation!" | have no way of knowing what political contributions
FPL makes. | have no say in how much their executives are paid. | have no other no other power
company from which to buy electricity. FPL holds us hostage. The PSC is our only hope to stop this
money grab. Please give deep consideration to refusing this request and follow the will of the
people. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Amelia L. Gysan
A Florida Tax Payer


FPSC Commission Clerk
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